
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
         

  20th December 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PE kit days for term 3 
 
Cameron class will be doing lacrosse on Tuesdays next term, so please can they come dressed in PE kit on 
Mondays and Tuesdays until February half term. 
 
Can I also take this opportunity to give a heart felt thank you for all the kind gifts and cards. I am looking forward 
to spending my vouchers! 
 
Have a lovely Christmas and see you all in the new year. 
 
Mrs Sheraton    
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